
 

 

 

Lacrosse Girls One Day Championships  
Entry Information 2024 

 
 
Date  Thursday 22nd August 2024 

Venue Avondale Race Course 

Grades Division 1 
 Division 2 
  

Note: Depending on the number of entries, grades may be combined to provide a more 
viable competition. 

Times     
Games will be played from 10.15am. A meeting will be held at 9.45am, and all managers must attend 
before games start. Prize giving will be held at approximately 2.30pm 

Entries 
Entries and team lists must be submitted online via EnterNOW by 11.59pm Monday 12th August 

Team players must be under 19 on the 1st January 2024 as per the College Sport Auckland Bylaws. 
The squad size can be a maximum of 18 players.  A maximum of 10 players can be on the field at any 
one time. 

Team Management 
All teams must have a teacher or adult with them at every game. This person is to complete the score 
sheet before and after the game where needed, be aware of any medical problems of players in the 
team, implement the rules of the competition, and supervise the players. Teams without supervision 
may lose by default. Although St Johns staff will be in attendance, schools should have with them basic 
first aid. 

Fees 

• Refer to EnterNOW for entry fee 

• College Sport Auckland will invoice schools after entries have closed 

• Teams withdrawn after the entry closing date will still be liable for the entry fee 

 

  

https://www.enternow.co.nz/enternow-app/collegesportauckland/


 

 

Duties 
All teams are expected to bring an umpire. School umpires will be paid $10.00 per game from College 
Sport Auckland. Schools will need to send College Sport Auckland an invoice after the tournament 
stating number of games officiated. This will need to be sent through by Monday 26th August. If you 
are unable to provide an umpire, please contact Auckland Lacrosse on admin@aucklandlacrosse.co.nz 
who may be able to help provide one for you. The cost of an Auckland Lacrosse umpire is $50.00 for 
the day, and this will be paid directly to Auckland Lacrosse. 

All schools are to provide at least one goal for the tournament. Some schools may be required to bring 
more than one depending on the number of fields available.  

Rules 
A copy of the Rules & Regulations is published in the Lacrosse Girls Handbook which is also posted on 
the College Sport Auckland website and app. The policy on withdrawals, defaults, and rescheduled 
matches, is also available online and on the app. 

Uniforms 

• All players must play in the school’s recognised playing uniform with numbers 

• Any team not deemed to be in correct uniform risk defaulting their game 

• Eye goggles/protection and shoes are compulsory 
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